Dear Pastor and Praying Partner,

By God's grace we are doing well. I trust God you are too. I thought I should send this quick update your way to inform you on how to pray with us. After several failed schedules, an empty container was finally brought in yesterday and our things were loaded and dispatched to Charlotte. We praise God that headache has finally been cured. We are grateful to three friends who sacrificed their day and energy to load the container for us. And the truck driver, I am told, was extremely helpful. Some 65 out of 105 tables did not find space in the container. We will pray about those some other time.

Today, I have received an information that the container would have to be stored at an extra cost at the trucker's yard until February 5, because the date for receiving containers at the port terminal was changed yesterday. Please pray with us that the sailing, arrival, and clearing will all go well, without much and further drama blamed on COVID-19.

We appreciate your prayers and support.

God bless you.

Sincerely in Christ,

Alfred Marshall Adjaottor, Pastor

## **Missions Office:**

Global Fundamental Baptist Missions, Inc. P.O. Box 1195 762 Smokey Road Newnan GA 30263 U.S.A. Tel:770 304 8980

## Field Address:

P.O. Box DT 1424 Adenta Accra, Ghana, West Africa Cell: (+233) 24 420 7464

"Therefore, my beloved brethren, be ye stedfast, unmoveable, always abounding in the work of the Lord, forasmuch as ye know that your labour is not in vain in the Lord," 1 Cor. 15:58